
 
 

The Constituent Services Representatives in the offices of Senator Martin Heinrich have 

helped hundreds of veterans all across our state access their care and benefits. We can 

assist you or a family member if you are having trouble filing a claim, receiving benefits, 

accessing health benefits or military records, replacing medals, or other veterans issues. 

As part of this important work, Senator Martin Heinrich is proud to partner with U.S. 

Representative Melanie Stansbury to host a Veteran’s Resource Fair in Edgewood on 

Wednesday, June 22 from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. Staff from both the Senator’s and the 

Representative’s offices as well as representatives from federal and state agencies will be 

on hand to provide information and offer assistance. 

Wednesday, June 22, 2022  

WHAT: Veterans’ Resource Fair hosted by the Offices of U.S. Senator Martin Heinrich 

and U.S. Representative Melanie Stansbury. Veterans attending will also benefit from 

the VA Medical Center and the New Mexico Human Services Department. 

WHO: Staff from the Offices of U.S. Senator Martin Heinrich and U.S. Representative 

Melanie Stansbury, and representatives from federal and state agencies serving 

veterans. 

WHEN: 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

WHERE: Edgewood Administrative Offices, 171A NM-344, Edgewood N.M. 87015  

 

http://ct.symplicity.com/t/hnh/c0c4714b23b925c923aee2a1c55e0072/1880816834/realurl=http:/heinrich.senate.gov

